Quick submission template: Improving Insurance Contract Law
This is the template for responding to the summary document Improving Insurance Contract Law. Please provide your comments by 5pm on 4 May 2022 by completing the below and emailing to insurancereview@mbie.govt.nz. 
[bookmark: _Hlk96536278]The Privacy Act 2020 applies to submissions. Any personal information you supply to MBIE in the course of making a submission will be used by MBIE only in relation to work on improving insurance contract law.
	Your name and organisation (if applicable)
	


	Are you responding in a personal or business capacity?
	☐ Personal
☐ Business

	Can we include your name or other personal information in any information about submissions that we may publish?
	☐ Yes
☐ No

	We intend to upload submissions to our website. Can we include your submission on the website?
	☐ Yes
☐ No

	You may ask us to keep your submission, or parts of your submission, confidential. If so, you'll need to
provide reasons and grounds under the Official Information Act 1982 for consideration.
	☐ Yes, please keep my submission confidential for the following reasons:
[Insert text] 
☐ No, I do not wish for my submission to be kept confidential



	Making it easier for consumers to understand insurance policies

	1. 
	Do you think the proposed new duty for insurers will help consumers better understand insurance policies?

	
	

	1. 
	Do you think further presentation and information requirements would be helpful, and if so, how?

	
	

	Unfair contract terms

	1. 
	Which option do you support?

	
	

	1. 
	Do you have any feedback on the detail of the options?

	
	

	Disclosure of information to insurers

	1. 
	Do you have any comments on how the Bill deals with disclosure of information to insurers?

	
	


 
